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We have been presented with a unique situation.  We are asking for everyone’s 
cooperation with this matter.  There are students with life threatening peanut 
allergies in our schools.  They may not be exposed to OR ingest ANY peanut 
products. 
 
 This means that they may not touch or eat or smell the followings: 
 

Peanuts, peanut butter, peanut oil, peanut flour, or peanut protein. 
 
Please realize that these children have a severe allergy, which could be fatal.  
Even during lunch these students are at risk and are seated at designated 
special peanut free tables.  We are asking you to read all food labels before 
sending any food to school with your child.  We are also asking that you talk with 
your child about the importance of not sharing their personal food with these 
children. 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation.  It will take a team effort to 
create a safe environment for those with anaphylactic peanut allergies. 
 


